
 
 
 
 
 

Positions Available – Public Safety Telecommunicators 
 
The Borough of Oakland is looking to hire several part-time public safety dispatchers to work 8 
hour shifts during the weekends. The starting salary is $20 per hour. The shifts are as follows: 
 
    6:45 a.m. – 2:45 p.m. 
    2:45 p.m. -10:45 p.m. 
   10:45 p.m. – 6:45 a.m. 
 
In addition, shifts may be available Monday thru Friday when vacations occur. 
 
A Public Safety Telecommunicator APCO Certification is required. Preference will be given to 
applicants with police dispatch experience and those familiar with the following programs: CJIS, 
AOC, INFOCOP and LAWSOFT. 
 
Completed job applications along with resume, cover letter and a copy of any and all 
certifications should be sent to Christine Davis at cdavis@oaklandpolice.us or dropped off at 
police headquarters at 295 Ramapo Valley Road. The job application form may be downloaded 
from the Borough website, www.oakland-nj.org. 
 
The Borough of Oakland is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 

http://www.oakland-nj.org/

